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RE: DA2021/2189 -39 Frenchs Forest Road East FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086 

I absolutely support this development of the Hotel. I believe it is an important asset for the 
community, for both uses by families of the community and travelers, particularly those who are 
visiting the hospital and who have no option but to stay in the area. This is an asset I believe 
will be well used and will make the area more livable and more of a relevant suburb on the 
northern beaches where accomodation is in short supply. 

While it may not be well received at first, I believe those who oppose its development will 
quickly realise its positive involvement in the growth of the area. 
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